
From: Pat Deneen
To: Jeremiah Cromie
Subject: Fwd: SR 903 MP 7.8 R - Ridgecrest Drive
Date: Thursday, December 16, 2021 3:14:05 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Jeremiah 

Here is the conceptual approval for the access to the ronald pud….I will give u a call….

Pat

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Prilucik, Jacob" <PrilucJ@wsdot.wa.gov>
Date: December 16, 2021 at 2:01:37 PM PST
To: Pat Deneen <pat@patrickdeneen.com>
Subject: SR 903 MP 7.8 R - Ridgecrest Drive

﻿
Pat,
Ridgecrest Drive was originally permitted to serve your project in 2015.  According to
our records, the approach was not paved within the timeframe allocated and therefore
the permit is now void.  With that said, WSDOT conceptually approves this access and
will re-issue a permit for this access to serve your project when you are ready to apply. 
I have not had time to evaluate this location for turn lanes this week.  As we discussed
on the phone, you can expect conditions of access permit approval to potentially
include right-turn channelization.  Minor relocation of the approach may be necessary
due to topographical restraints.
 
Jacob Prilucik
Office: (509) 577-1635 – prilucj@wsdot.wa.gov
Cell: (509) 225-0637
 
Washington State Department of Transportation
South Central Region – Development Services
2809 Rudkin Road, Union Gap, WA 98903-1648
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